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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - May 6 - 10

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club at Lunch

Green Team Gardening at Lunch

Thursday SLSS Grade 7 Day

PAC Meeting - 6:00 - 7:00 pm (in the Library)

Friday Div. 4 and 5 Field Trip to Science World

PAC Hot Lunch

Green Team Gardening at Lunch

Upcoming Dates

May 13 - Track Meet (Minoru Park) May 16 - PAC Spring Fling Carnival

May 17 - Pro-D Day (Non-Instruction Day) May 20 - Victoria Day Holiday

Youth Week May 1 - 7

The City of Richmond 
recognizes Youth Week during 
May 1-7, with lots of activities 
for youth. Please click here for 
more details.

https://richmond.ca/culture/calendar/special-events/youthweek.htm


Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, May 9, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. All Maple Lane 
parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Cybersafe from Exploitation
Parent Info Night, May 23

The Richmond School District and EEI are 
hosting a parent presentation that reviews 
the content recently shared with grade 6/7 
elementary students around online 
exploitation, age of consent laws, 
information sharing, and risks with online 
gaming. This session will also provide key 
tips to parents in keeping their children 
safe and respectful to others. Click here 
for more information.

Math Festival
We had a very successful 
Math Festival on 
Wednesday, May 1. It was 
wonderful to see our 
students and families 
engaging in Math 
problems, puzzles and 
challenges. Thank you to 
the PAC for funding the 
afternoon session with 
families.

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-05/Cybersafe-from-Exploitation---Parent-Info-Night---May-23-2024.pdf
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